Darwin McClary

From: n moshier

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 6:31 PM
To: Darwin McClary

Dear Darwin,

Please consider my request that you add the sidewalk improvement program to the next Village Council
Agenda.

We previously passed a policy about special assessments and discussed how sidewalks would be
handled.

My understanding is that the DPW has already performed an inventory of the Village Sidewalks.
Therefore, all that needs to be done is for Council to determine the following:

-set a priority for the repairs (ie. What order and how many we do each year)

-get a early spring bid from contractors.

-notify the effected citizens if they want to pay up front or have it spread on their tax bill over several
years.

-anything else council or you feel is relevant to the program.

Thank you, | have been pushing this issue for several years and would like to get something done.

Nancy Moshier



